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Eco-Schools



Northwood Broom Academy
ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust


                             Keelings Road, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 6QA


   Telephone: 01782 234379  Email: northwoodbroom@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Safeguarding Officer: Mrs S Moran

Deputy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs L Brandrick

Our ref. LB.JB
19th October, 2018
Dear Parents/Carers

We are delighted to be able to offer our Foundation Stage 2 children an out of school visit to the SnowDome, Tamworth on Tuesday, 4th December, 2018 to visit Santa’s Winter Wonderland.  
Children will be able to play and slide around in real snow as they explore Santa’s Christmas snow trail, take a walk through the enchanted forest, enjoy a fun game of snowballs, hitch a ride on a sledge and have fun sliding about in the snow tubes.  They will also be able to experience the fun of Santa’s workshop in the Winter Wonderland stage show as well as the opportunity to meet Santa’s real reindeer and see Santa’s house with its huge Christmas tree.

Children need to be in school at 8.30am promptly and are to be dropped off via the school hall doors on Keelings Road. We anticipate returning to school by 3:30pm.  We anticipate that the venue may be cold and children are asked to wear full school uniform – any girls wearing a skirt are encouraged to wear warm grey tights and a warm coat, suitable footwear (wellies), a warm hat and gloves.  Children will be provided with a packed lunch from school.

We request a donation of £18.05 for each child, which will go towards the cost of entrance to the SnowDome together with the cost of coach travel and insurance.  Payment should be made via ParentPay by Tuesday, 13th November.
Your continued support is appreciated.

Yours faithfully

Mrs L Brandrick
Acting Deputy Principal
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